
March 16, 2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
Last night we had a Board meeting and as I was heading home, I was so encouraged by: the discussion, the 

perspective, the giving of time that these volunteers give, and the time that we dedicated to prayer. Take a moment to 
pray for and give some encouragement to our Board members: Kay Fast, Nadia Gorun, Leo Kolbert, Jeff Nemes, 
Kathy Vander Pol and Stan Vander Pol.  I sure appreciate them! 

 

“And let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, to which indeed you were called in one body.   
And be thankful.”           Colossians 3:15 

 
Patrick was a missionary who brought Christianity to parts of Ireland…sounds like he had a Passion for 

Christ – something that we are encouraging our students to have as they grow in relationship with Jesus!  

We will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day by having a green dress-up day tomorrow!  We look forward 

to seeing a sea of green in each classroom! 

 

 

Re-Enrollment for current families is a “narrow window” where you can 

get your spots secured for the 2022-2023 academic year. The steps you 

need to take are as follows: 

1. Go to our website (pcsnw.org) and click on the “Enrolled Families 

Resources” – you will need to log in (your login is your last name & 

first name – i.e. vandenbergscott) if you need help with your 

password, Let me know and I can reset it. 

2. Click on the Student Re-Enrollment Package green button 

(https://pcsnw.org/student-re-enrollment-package/) 

3. Each form needs to be clicked and each child’s form needs to be reviewed by you to update the forms we need for 

re-enrollment:  click on the + blue button beside your child’s name and select Edit entry 

4. Make any updates you need and at the bottom, be sure to change the date to the date you review the form. 

5. At the bottom of the list there is a link to the “Student Re-Enrollment Form Checklist” 

(https://pcsnw.org/student-re-enrollment-form-checklist/) – all the forms need to be done and you need to check 

the box when you have completed them.  This way when you are done, I will be notified and can bring your 

application to the Board for approval. 

6. Be sure to stop by the office and pay the registration fee once you have completed the paperwork – once both are 

received, your “spot” is secured (and we will let you know if you have been approved). 

7. If you have any questions about the process, please let Scott know.  Thank you! 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences are in two weeks – we will have noon dismissal on 

Wednesday (March 30) and Thursday (March 31) and have conferences starting 12:30-4:45. 

All families are welcome to sign up starting today! Note: For Middle & High School families – 

you need to sign up for both days – as we have some part-time teachers that only work on one 

of the two conference days.  Sign up for one slot per family (not student).   

 

Spring Plant Fundraiser –bring form & funds to the office anytime before March 30th  for tickets 

that can be passed along to who bought plants…and they can use the ticket to get their items from 

Pacific Growers!  

 

Auction – our silent & live auction (includes dinner!) is on 
Friday, May 13th @ 6pm!  Mark your calendars! 
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